
 

 

 
         Date: 21 May 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Following our recent communication on Friday regarding our proposed Q&A sessions for the 
timetable change, our view is that in-person attendance is more beneficial for this process, however 
we understand that some parents may face difficulty doing so. Therefore, please indicate on the 
form if you wish to attend virtually via zoom. 

Kind regards, 
KJS Office 

 

https://forms.gle/krB35Z2jM39vaoKS7

